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Welcome Back Raiders

Good afternoon, Raider Families!

It has been truly awesome to welcome students and staff back into the building during this past

week. We are all excited to start the 2025-26 school year. As I have shared with many of you, our

theme for the year is “Never Hide Your Raider Pride!” We have so much to be proud of at Glenbard

South, starting with our amazing students. I have challenged each student to look for ways to

share the things they are proud of with us and with each other. Additionally, I hope they will look for

more opportunities to learn and grow throughout the year, so we can look back at the year and be

proud of all we have accomplished.

Our �rst day of class is this Thursday, August 14. Classes begin at 8:00 AM and students will be

dismissed at 3:00pm. Even though our �rst day of school is Thursday, we will not have a block

schedule this week. Students will attend all 8 periods of the day. Please see the speci�c schedule

for classes below:



All students received a sticker copy of this schedule for their iPads. Please ask your student to

stop in to the main o�ce if they need another one.

Finally, please see the image below that explains our morning tra�c patterns. Please allow extra

time in the morning because of the construction on Butter�eld Road. This project is being

managed by the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) and is not related to any Glenbard

construction work. We are monitoring the situation closely and so everyone can arrive safely to

school tomorrow.



Thank you for all your support Raider Families. Please see our website with more information

about upcoming events and activities. Do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.

With Raider Pride,

Sean Byrne

Principal of Glenbard South High School
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Phone: 630-469-6500

Twitter: @GBSraiders
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